
Message to Parents  

 

Parents are requested to be aware of fake messages 

being circulated with regard to reopening of school. No 

such message on this subject was sent to any parent 

from the school. You are hereby requested to refrain 

from forwarding such fake messages. 

 

 

By Order 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       


